
June 7, 1990

Adjusters International
c/o Goldstein-Sommerfield-Midwest, Inc.
550 Frontage Road
Northfield, Illinois 60093

Gentlemen:

We would like to express our appreciation for the professional
manner in which you handled the adjustment of our fire loss.
Through your office’s expertise a complex matter was brought
to a quick and satisfactory conclusion.

Please feel free to refer any prospective clients to us for a
recommendation.

Very truly yours,

Albert Sanger, President
G.B. Stakes, Inc.


